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Federal Aviation Administration 
HotLine Reporting Form

https://hotline.faa.gov/

Re: Surf Air noise San Carlos, CA


Dear Sir or Madam,
As you know, the San Carlos Airport Staff has been working with a group of local residents and elected officials that have formed a “Working Group” to study aircraft arrivals into the San Carlos Airport. Meetings have been held since 2014 and nothing has changed – except that the offending airline has added more flights.
Residents of Atherton, North Fair Oaks, Redwood City, San Carlos, Sunnyvale, Mountain View, Belmont, and Menlo Park have noted a significant increase in aircraft noise associated with small aircraft using the GPS approach to San Carlos Airport, which flight path is in very close proximity to our homes.  
There are over 19 schools in the flight path of these low flying Surf Air Pilatus planes.  Thousands of complaints have been filed with the airport KSQL and the airport owner, the County of San Mateo.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our right to enjoy our homes, schools, and workplaces without this nuisance has diminished.   Our sleep is affected.   Surf Air presents a health and safety hazard and should not be using this General Aviation Regional Reliever airport for a commercial business.  They have over 40 flights per day on weekdays. 
I request the FAA to implement measures that will reduce aircraft noise over my neighborhood.  I thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Sincerely
 [YOUR NAME HERE]
